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COMMITTEE FOR CITIZEN INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
**CANCELED** 

 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

 

5:30 p.m. – Work Session Rosemont Room 
22500 Salamo Road 

 

In light of the growing concern with the declared COVID-19 pandemic, and need to provide both preventative and 
cautionary measures, the 3/17/20 meeting is cancelled. This decision was made by the Chair, Gary Walvatne in 
coordination with the City as a precautionary measure of safety for both members and citizens of our community.  

The Oregon State government recommend eliminating non-essential in-person contact is a key strategy to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19. As information is changing rapidly on how the virus is transferred as well as fully understanding 
how wide-spread contagions may presently be, determination was made to err on the side of safety. 

Thank you all for understanding and support. 
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